
 
March 31, 2023 

 
The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chairwoman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
2308 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
2413 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro 
 
I am requesting funding for the Transportation Decarbonization Resource Hub in fiscal year 
2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Portland State University located at 1825 
SW Broadway, Portland, Oregon 97201. The funding would be used to support the research and 
development of tools to assess the benefits of transportation decarbonization activities. The 
project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will help government agencies, tribal 
governments, and community partners better understand and prioritize transportation 
decarbonization investments to advance equitable mobility and resilient communities in Oregon. 
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
section 272 of title 15, United States Code. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Suzanne Bonamici 
Member of Congress  


